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Erika Shook

From: Gretchen Mueller <gkmueller@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2018 5:25 PM
To: Lynda Guernsey; DL - Council
Subject: Proposed Amendments to the SMP

Hello and thank you for your service. 
 
I stand with the Friends of the San Juans in their request that you: 
 

1. Require mitigations to occur within the same watershed as the impact on all County 
islands where development could occur; 

2. Thoroughly comply with the required changes to the criteria for new or expanded soft 
shoreline armoring and the definition of soft shoreline armoring;and 

3. Require an annual evaluation of shoreline developments' cumulative impacts on shoreline 
conditions, and a process to make corrections as needed, to ensure No Net Loss of the 
ecological functions that support forage fish, Chinook salmon, and Southern Resident 
Killer Whales. 

We have the power to make a difference in San Juan County—let’s not miss this chance. Soon, it may be too 
late for the salmon and the orcas who depend on us. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Gretchen Mueller 
SJI Registered and Active Voter 
 


